
10th December 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find a brief overview of the activities, timings, and key details for our second Enrichment
Day this Friday.

If your child wants to join one of the trips in year 7 and 8 then please do head to Scopay to reserve
your places.

Year 7 are going to Tudor House in Southampton

Tudor House reveals over 800 years of History and will help students to improve their
understanding of the Tudor period and mediaeval history that they have been studying

8:30am leaving and returning by 3:15pm

£20 on SCOPAY (places still available - booking closes at the end of the day 10/12/24)

Full school uniform needed and packed lunch

Year 8 are on a Christmas themed Churches walk. They will be out from 9am to 3pm.

Theme of the day is Unwrapping the true meaning of Christmas

They will partake in Christmas based activities and will be doing some arts and crafts for
mindfulness.

Students can be in school PE kit (please see original letter for full details) and will walk to 2
churches over the day.

£5 payable on SCOPAY and the students will need a packed lunch.

Year 9 will be involved in a PSHE day with inter-house activities interspersed within the day

The year 9's will have talks and workshops across the day including- Charlie’s Promise, Knife Crime
Workshop, Sexual Health Nurse, Healthy Relationships

In other parts of the day there will be inter-house activities led by the PE team.

This is free to all students and they will be in their full school PE Kit. School day timings remain
roughly the same as normal with a break time and lunch time service.



Year 10 will be in a First Aid centered day with First Aid workshops and inter-house activities in the
afternoon.

Mr Cunningham and visiting guests will host workshops on CPR and AED use. Teachers will lead
classroom activities based on online activities to learn more about first aid. The students will also
listen to the Charlie's Promise talk.

Students will need to bring in headphones for the chromebooks.

The day is free to all and will follow the normal school timetable.

School day timings will remain roughly the same as usual with a normal break time and lunchtime.

The day is free to all and the students will be in their full PE kit for the day

Year 11 will be supporting their education by watching a Shakespeare production and having a
chance to catch up with their option B lessons (of which 8 have been lost since June)

Students will be watching the play P1...See Charlie's Promise P2 and then be in Option B subjects
for P3 and P4

It is free of charge for the day. GSC has funded the workshop.

Breaktime and lunchtimes will roughly be at the same times as usual.

Kind regards,

Mr S Kennedy
Assistant Principal


